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Dear Suppliers, 
 
Attached is a document that represents Supplementary Pack 1 for the SIMRS ITT. This pack 
was produced in an effort to provide further information that might assist you in developing 
high quality tender responses. Similarly to the information provided in the ITT Annexes, this 
information is “best efforts” and while we have taken care to make it as detailed and 
accurate as possible it should be noted that some details may change. 
 
Another aspect we would like to highlight is that the provided information, in particular the 
requirements and identification of the MVP, are draft versions provided to assist in your 
tender response development. We would expect to undertake an agile approach with the 
successful supplier starting in the Discovery phase. Within this phase we would discuss all 
information provided to date to aid in understanding. In this phase and later phases we 
would work with you in an agile fashion to evolve the requirements, MVP and the proposed 
solution. While we would prefer an agile approach, as previously stated, other approaches 
put forward in your tender responses will be considered. 
 
We appreciate that there are still several unknowns in the requirements that might make 
developing a tender response difficult, which is partly why we released this SP1. We 
encourage suppliers to contact us with any comments or questions. We also acknowledge 
that, when completing the tender response template, the quality/level of detail of responses 
will be limited by the level of information we have been able to provide and the number of 
unknowns. 
 
We look forward to receiving your responses and please don’t hesitate to contact us, 
 
SIMRS Team 
 


